Dear Aviation Enthusiast:

The Aviation Education Corporation is seeking your support of its’ aviation educational activities.  In the spring of 2005, on May 19th and May 20th, the third Westchester Aviation Career Fair for middle and high school students, will be held at the Westchester County Airport at Skyport’s facilities.  Over 5000 students have attended the career fairs in the past, and we are all excited about the up-coming event.

Please note that all the officers, directors, and over 300 volunteers from the aviation community, do not receive any financial compensation for their dedicated efforts, in support of this activity. We seek your financial support and if you are able to volunteer your time, that would be great and much appreciated. (contact John Johnston, 914-609-0050, john_johnston@mcgraw-hill.com) 

The Aviation Education Corporation is organized as a not-for-profit, 501(c)(3) public charity, as defined in Sections 509(a)(1) and 170(b)(1)(A)(iv) of the Internal Revenue Code.  As such, all contributions by individuals and corporations are fully tax deductible.

We are asking you to make a pledge by filling in the information below, fax this letter back to us at 914-499-2929, and we will be in touch with you shortly.

                      Name_______________________________ 



 Company____________________________



 Address_____________________________

                                 _____________________________

                      Telephone___________________________

                      E-mail_______________________________

                      Amount pledged______________________

          Thanks for your generous pledge and we look forward to your support of the 2005 Westchester Aviation Career Fair.








Sincerely,








Hank Grudberg








President                           







hankflys50@optonline.net
